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The Personnel Committee members were a busy bunch last year. Policies on Mentoring and Tenure 

Committees and Emeritus were all updated and passed by Faculty Senate and Presidents Council. Work 

also began on updating the Sabbatical policy as well. A Hiring Policy was developed and almost passed, 

but it seems that further revision is needed. Completion and passing this policy is a goal for the 

committee during this 2014-2015 academic year.  

There was a huge need for search committees this past academic year and this past summer due to 

position openings established from new grant funding as well as vacant positions. Many hours were 

spent by committee members serving on these committees.  

As chair of the Personnel Committee, I would like to remind everyone who is serving on Mentoring and 

Tenure Committees to review those policies as you guide your colleagues through the 

Tenure/Mentoring process.    

Looking forward to another exciting year! 

 

Tami Mette, Personnel Committee Chair 


